

October 31, 2019

**NH Public Utilities Commission** 21 S Fruit St Concord, NH 03301

NH Public Utilities Commission -

I am writing to request an update of contact information for the following two companies: Best Practice Energy, LLC & Collaborative Energy Options, Inc. The contact you have listed on these sites below links, are outdated.

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Consumer/Aggregators.html

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Gas-Steam/naturalgascompetition.htm

Please update the contact information as follows on both the Electric & Gas pages and in all your records as follows: DM 16-609 elec 15-252 gas

**Best Practice Energy, LLC** 

24 Salt Pond Road, Unit H3

Wakefield, RI 02879

Contact: Victoria Bartlett, Executive Assistant

Phone: 401-360-9605 Fax: 401-515-4739

Email: vbartlett@bestpracticeenergy.com Website: https://bestpracticeenergy.com/

**Collaborative Energy Options, Inc.** 

24 Salt Pond Road, Unit H3

Wakefield, RI 02879

DM 18-180 elec + DM-19-014 gas Contact: Victoria Bartlett, Executive Assistant

Phone: 401-360-9605 Fax: 401-515-4739

Email: vbartlett@bestpracticeenergy.com

Website: https://collaborativeenergyoptions.org/

Included 2 hard copies. Please confirm these changes have been made, via vbartlett@bestpracticeenergy.com.

Contact me at 401-360,9605 if you need any further information.

Thank you.

Victoria Bartlett, Executive Assistant

Bryan Yagoobian, President